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MEMORANDUM 

  

 

TO: All New Georgia Licensed Tobacco Wholesale Distributors 

 

FROM: Robin G. Cohen 

 Senior Assistant Attorney General 

 

RE:  Reporting Requirements to the Attorney General’s Office 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

As a licensed Georgia Tobacco Wholesaler or Distributor you have monthly reporting 

requirements to the Georgia Department of Law (also known as the Attorney General) 

which are in addition to the Georgia Department of Revenue’s reporting requirements.   

 

By the 10
th

 day of each month, you are required to complete and submit Form AG-01 

“Wholesalers’ Monthly Report of Cigarettes Stamped and Roll-Your-Own Tobacco 

Sold.” This form can be found online on the Attorney General’s website at: 

 

 http://law.ga.gov/sites/law.ga.gov/files/tobacco_AG-01_form_revised_8_14.pdf 

 

Even if you did not stamp or sell any cigarettes or any Roll Your Own (“RYO”) products 

during the month you must complete and submit form AG-01. Please mail the report to: 

 

Georgia Department of Law 

Consumer Interest Section 

40 Capitol Square, SW  

Atlanta, GA 30334 

 

Please also note that you may not sell any brand of cigarettes in Georgia that does not 

appear on one of the Attorney General’s Tobacco Compliant lists. 

 

For access to the Tobacco Compliant lists and for further information, please consult the 

Attorney General’s website at www.law.ga.gov (go to Key Issues-Consumer 

Information-Tobacco Manufacturer and Brand Compliance).  To request to receive notice 

of changes in the lists, complete and submit Form AG-05 “Registration for Electronic 

Mail Notification of Changes in the Tobacco Compliant List.”    For additional questions, 

you may contact Lauren Giles at 404-463-1749 or lgiles@law.ga.gov. 

 

  


